
Minutes of Public Hearing 
Proposed Development Agreement 

With Malvern Economic Development, LLC 
June 12, 2017  

107 East 4th Street 
7 p.m. 

 
Mayor Blackburn called to order at 7:04 p.m. the Public Hearing regarding the Proposed Development 
Agreement with Malvern Economic Development, LLC. 
 
Mayor Blackburn recognized the following members present: Bruce Breeding, Roger Johnson, Kate 
McGann, and Doug Shere. Absent: Fred Moreau. Visitors present: 19. City Clerk Mary Poort was also 
present.  
 
Mayor Blackburn then stated that this is the time to receive oral or written objections from any resident 
or property owner of the City. Recognition of publication was then announced: Notice of the City 
Council’s Intent to Conduct a Public Hearing on Approval of a Development Agreement with the Malvern 
Economic Development, LLC and Authorization of Annual Appropriation Tax Increment Payments had 
been published June 1, 2017, in the Malvern Leader.  
 
The City Clerk stated that there were no written objections, statements, and/or evidence heretofore 
filed at City Hall.  
 
Whereupon, Mayor Blackburn opened the floor to any oral objections, statements, and all other exhibits 
to be presented for consideration by the Council.  
 
There being no objections, comments, or evidence offered, the Mayor closed the public hearing at 7:04 
p.m. 

Michael K. Blackburn, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
Mary Poort, City Clerk 
 


